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From: Lauren Del Mar <delmarlauren@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 3:01 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029 opposition

Hello, 
I am opposed to HB 4029 banning a bridge across the Deschutes. As a homeowner in the neighborhood I 
welcome the chance to enjoy more of the river with easier access. And I do not mind the extra traffic or people 
this will bring to the neighborhood. Many people live here exactly so we can quickly and easily access 
recreation. I urge you to maintain Bend’s unique culture and vote no on HB 4029. 

Thank you, 
Lauren & Rob Del Mar 
19640 Emerald Pl 
Bend OR 97702 
(503)227-1981


